
From: Andrea Chatman <Andrea.Chatman@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2024 5:58 PM 
To: Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Ethics Question 

  

Hi Lisa, 

  

I want to confirm that I attended the Annual Gala for Franciscan Outreach on Thursday, September 
19th at The Drake Hotel as a guest of the sponsor, Franciscan Outreach. 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions or if anything else is needed from me. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Andrea M. Chatman, Deputy Commissioner 

1615 W. Chicago Avenue – 3rd Floor 

Chicago, IL  60622 

Office: 312-746-9639 

andrea.chatman@cityofchicago.org  

 

 


